





Redhill Parent Enquiries redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Senior School Administrator Fay Hurford Fay.hurford@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: : http://redhill.ttsonline.net

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford. TF2 9GZ email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01952 327170

Kitchen: 01952 327257 Nursery: 01952 327253

17th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

We are pleased to be able to offer parents and your children the opportunity to visit Thomas Telford School on Monday 27th January 2020 to watch students in Years 8 and 9 who are putting on a performance of A Midsummer Night's Dream.

This will be an abridged version of Shakespeare's popular comedy and the students recently performed this at Theatre Severn in Shrewsbury, as part of the Shakespeare for Schools Festival.

The performance will take place between 6.30pm - 7.15pm. If you would like to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return it to school by Tuesday 21st January. There is no charge for this event.

Yours faithfully

Mrs C Whiting Headteacher

Reply Slip

Parent invitation to attend Thomas Telford performance - Midsummer Night's Dream Monday 27th January 2020 6.30pm - 7.15pm

I would like to reserve seats Print Name: _____ Child's Name: Signed: _____ Parent/Care

"What we instil in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future" - A Valued Me Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.

















